Councillor Report Aug 26 2021 Michael Harney

Wild Water Telephone conversation with Joe VanDuseburg Aug 23.

John has sent us the information about open house on Sept 24 @
1pm and included information on account set up. He did inform me that they
hope to have station open around sept 7-9. Information has been posted on
village website.

Sun and Sand Recreation League

Had their election for board members and directors Aug 22. There was a good
turnout of residents.

Board members Jerry Taylor President
Lynette Krawley Vice President
Emily House Secretary / Treasurer

Directors  Marian Young, Audrey Steinburgen, Sandy Cutler, Faith Laramie,
Darlene Nesbit

Mandy Smallwood gave an excellent presentation on Grants for non profits.

Lagoon Discharge Discharge was put on hold due to rain. | plan to visit site with
Guy Trembley when he starts discharge up, probably this weekend. Lagoon
manager may come out this weekend or will by next weekend for assessment.
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